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Reading: We learned how to use 
information from illustrations and the 
words in the text to demonstrate 
understanding of the text.

Writing: We continued to learn about the 
writing process. We focused on the first 
step: prewriting/brainstorming. 

Spelling: We continued to explore some of 
our different word work choices. Word 
work groups will begin next week - word 
lists will be sent out throughout the week.

Math: We took our Math MAP Test. We 
focused on addition/subtraction facts to 20. 
We also learned some of our new 
workplaces. In Number Corner, we began 
exploring different models for representing 
multiplication. 

Science: We continued learning about 
states of matter and their properties 
(shape, mass, volume).

A peek at the Week ** Mark Your Calendar*
*

Sept. 8th - PTA Yankee Candle Fundraiser 
begins
Sept. 6-15 - Hearts for Harvey Campaign
Sept. 28th - Forms due for Yankee 
Candle Fundraiser  

Our Falls-Lenox family will be collecting 
donations for the communities affected 
by Hurricane Harvey. We have adopted 
Lovett Elementary School in Houston, 

Texas. PTA will be collecting donations of 
$1 every morning until September 15th. 

Thank you for your help! 

If your child is interested in joining Terrific 
Kids or Helping Hands, they should have 
come home with a permission slip for 

each. These need to be returned to school 
by September 15th, if they are planning 

on joining either club. I have extra copies if 
they need a new one. Thank you! 

 

A Note from 

Your Teacher:
*

*

- Please sign & date your child’s Bulldog Log 
each night.
- Sign up for a conference time, Class Dojo, & 
Remind, if you haven’t already!

Reminders* *

Julian - September 25
September Birthdays **
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